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Minutes 

Audit Report Meeting 

Monday, November 30, 2020 

 
An audit report meeting was held on Monday, November 30, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. by electronic 

meeting. 

 

In attendance were Mayor Ewald and Councillors Pat White, Brent Helgeson and Neil Ivall and 

auditor representative Jeff Savage. 

 

The minutes were recorded by Chief Administrative Officer Veldron Vogan. 

 

Auditor Presentation to Council 

 

Mr. Savage reviewed the audit report and council asked a variety of questions on some of the 

issues.  The overall report was good (as things are improving financially for the community on 

an annual basis).   

 

Council approved the financials and Mr. Savage indicated that they are sending out the final 

documents.  It was noted that the FIR is drafted with just a few items that the staff will need to 

insert.   

 

Adjournment 

 

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.   

 

 

_____________________________   ______________________________ 

Mayor       Chief Administrative Officer  


